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Christ Church School  

Newsletter  

3rd March 2023 

STUDENTS OF 
THE WEEK 

 

Reception Class:  
Ffion & Willabee 

Year 1:   
George & Josefine 

Year 2: 
Michael & Loujayn 

Year 3: 
Xander & Leo 

Year 4: 
Whole Class 

Year 5: 
Tiger & Maia 

Year 6: 
Andrew, Victoria, 

Anna & Olivia 

 
 
 
 

OUR SOCIAL  
MEDIA PAGES 

 
Federation Instagram  

 @cchtfederation                                                            
School Kitchen  

Instagram  
@ccandhtschoolkitch-

en      

VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 6th March—Friday 10th March Whole School Book Fair 

Tuesday 7th March  Y2  Trip to Chelsea Physics Gardens 

Tuesday 7th March  YR Individual Parent Meetings 

Tuesday 7th March  Y1 Individual Parent Meetings 

Tuesday 7th March  Y3 Individual Parent Meetings 

Wednesday 8th March Y2 Individual Parent Meetings 

Wednesday 8th March Y5 Individual Parent Meetings 

Wednesday 8th March Y6 Individual Parent Meetings 

Thursday 9th March Y4 Individual Parent Meetings 

 Dates for your Diary 

 M 
A 
R 
C 
H 
 

Tuesday 14th March—Y5 Trip to the Gurdwara 
Wednesday 15th March—YR & Y1 Trip to St. Luke’s Church 
Friday 17th March—Comic Relief 
Friday 17th March—Y2 Trip to St. Paul’s Cathedral 
Monday 20th March—Friday 24th March—Sports Week 
Monday 20th March—Y1 Trip to Linley Sambourne House 
Wednesday 29th March—Easter Assembly 2.30pm 
Friday 31st March—End of Term 1.30pm 

https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/


 

WORLD BOOK DAY! 



 

World Book Day! 



Amazon Wish List 

Thank you  to everyone who has 
purchased something for our school  from our 
Amazon Wish List!   

If you would like to purchase something on 
our behalf, please  visit:   

https://amzn.eu./8EJTD8E 

If you find something you would like to  

purchase – just add it to your basket and fol-
low the same procedures as it you were  

ordering something for yourself. The items 
will then be  delivered directly to the school – 
please make sure you select the school  

address in the  delivery section.  

Look out for new items added every week! 

On the 22nd of April Mrs A is taking part in the Muddy Dog Challenge along with her dog 
Bailey. A 5k course full of muddy obstacles. Please sponsor her and Bailey and help raise 
money for Battersea Dogs and Cats home. Follow the link below to donate. 
  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/colourfulcollies 
 

Secondary schools Results &  
Secondary Transfer Meeting  

For Year 5 
 

We are so pleased to hear that our children have been offered a wide range of great 

Secondary Schools both private and state for the next stage in their  
education. Please do contact us if you are wishing any further advice about  

secondary transfer and we will do our best to help you. We will enjoy and make the most of the rest of this year 

with them! 
 
For Year 5 parents and carers, we need to now start thinking about your lovely children’s next steps even 

though it may still seem a way off.  We invite you to come to a secondary transfer meeting on Tuesday 28th 
March 9-10am. Please email Mrs Hawkins ahead of the meeting if you have any particular questions that you 
would like answered. 



 Author Clare Luther will be visiting Reception Class, 
Year 1 and Year 2 on Tuesday 7th March to talk 

about her picture books and reading some of them 
to the children as part of our World Book Day  

celebrations.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please bring some spring uplift and Easter readiness for some of our community 
families, by helping Kensington and Chelsea Foodbank replenish their lar-
ders.  Dependence on their help has been huge and stores are depleted. They need 
supplies or donations: 
 

Tinned meats and fish that may be eaten cold – corned beef; chicken breast; (no 
pork please); tuna; mackerel  
Many varieties of pasta sauce (again, not with ham, please) 
All varieties of tinned vegetables 
Cup-a-soups & tinned soup 
Sunflower and Olive oil 
Long-life Juices and Milks – including dairy-free 
Tea  Coffee  Sugar 
Toilet Paper and Sanitary products (pads preferred) 
Personal toiletry products (deodorants; toothpaste/brushes; shampoo; shower gel; 
shaving materials) 
  
At present no clothes are required, thank you. 
  
Your gifts can be taken to Holy Trinity Church from Wednesday 1 March to Sunday 
5th March after Eucharist Service (12.30).  
You may prefer to make a financial donation when you can’t help to fill the larder 
for K&CFB. Add HTSS in your reference so they know it comes from us. 
Bank details:      Kensington and Chelsea Foodbank 
postal address:  240 Lancaster Road W11 4AH 
sort code            60-83-01 
acct number:     20442606    or 

Just Giving Web Link    https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/
kensingtonandchelseafoodbank  (site includes access to gift-aid) 
 

As always many thanks for your help and support to our community  

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/kensingtonandchelseafoodbank
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/kensingtonandchelseafoodbank




 

This message is from a young French  
student called Enora and who is a relative of 
Marcus in year 6. She is coming to  
London for a linguistic experience part of her 
university degree assignments for two months 
( April-May) and she is looking for a family to 
accommodate her as an Au-pair.  
 
 
Thank you in advance for perhaps  
considering helping her. Her email  
address is enoracinedream@gmail.com or you 
can also contact Magali (Marcus’s mum in Y6 
on magmoutreuil@hotmail.com)  

Book fair 
 

Monday 6th - Friday 10th  
March 2023 

 
Our book fair will take place on the 
Piazza before and after school  from Friday 3rd 
March—Friday 10th March.   

 
We would love some parent helpers before and after 
school to help run our book fair on these dates. If 
you can help, please contact Katie Rose 
krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 
 
Thank you! 

 
 
 

Please could you collect some more 
loo rolls as each class will be planting 
some sweet peas sustainably. They will 
germinate in the classrooms so the 
children can see what is happening and 
then we will move them to the green 
houses. Thank you! 

 

tinyurl.com/56rhdn4y 
  
 

mailto:enoracinedream@gmail.com
mailto:magmoutreuil@hotmail.com






Recommended Read 







Reception 



Y1 



Y2 



Y3 



Y4 



Y5 



Y6 


